Student aboard Report Ashia Cross March 31st 2020

As we all know the recent out break of Co-Vid 19 our schools have been closed. I was home a week before our schools were closed due to the virus. I have missed out on recent events at school as I went on a trip out of state with my mom. But my schools held a potluck on the 26th of February.

The virus outbreak has put many people into panic mode, and can put a dent in ones mental health. As I sit at home continuing to do my school work out of school I ponder how things would be different from what they are now, the high school class could still be travelling to prince of Wales for phlightclub and steam week. We could still be at school enjoying our limited time with our teachers enjoying interacting with the elementary class. This virus is a stressor for some people, maybe most students because their prom was canceled or their grad, it could be the teachers who miss standing in front of their class making the school year memorable for them.

This past month has been rough for the most part, and as the virus grows who know what is bound to happen, may we all be homeschooled next year as the virus might not let us go back to school. These are things we have to talk about.

We should also keep in mind that students struggling with mental illnesses might need someone to talk to and what if the school counsellor can't help because they are helping someone else. Can we reach out to our web of support? As a veteran phlighclubber I am using ROYGBIV to get through these tough days at home without being surrounded by people to life me up, to keep us motivated.

As I don't have much to go off of for my board report this is my school update for covid-19